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Glenn MacNaughton <gmacnaughton@gmail.com>
Tuesday, January 19, 2010 9:52 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Regarding: R1N 3038-AC61

Please do not change the leverage requirements for retail Forex accounts. The existing system is
excellent. Don’t put me out of business.

The proposed leverage change is a bad idea.

Glenn MacNaughton
Gainesville, Virginia
Retail Forex Trader for my own account


